
 

School Newsletter 

Friday 20th September 2024  

 
‘You must love one another as I have loved you.’ John 13 v 34. 

Working together with love we will provide a happy and nurturing environment where all will, 
‘learn to love and love to learn’, making outstanding progress through an enriched and      

creative curriculum. Through our strong Christian ethos we will celebrate and embrace the 
richness of our community. 

Learn to Love - Love to Learn 
                              ‘You must love one another as I have loved you.’ John 13 v 34 

 

Harvest 2024 Appeal. 

 

This winter may be challenging for many, with fuel prices set to rise in 

October and food costs remaining a persistent issue. Over the past 

year, there has been a  steady increase in the number of adults and 

children relying on our foodbanks, as the ongoing cost of living crisis 

leaves many unable to afford basic essentials like food. 

This year our Harvest Festival is about campaigning for Black Country 
Foodbank and WaterAid based on article 24 of Convention for the 
rights of a child.  

A collection will be held on Friday 4th October at the School Gates. A 

list of much needed items are listed on Page 2 of the Newsletter.  

Non-Uniform Day– Friday 4th October  

Friday 4th October has been designate as a Non-Uniform Day, with 

money raised donated to Water Aid. 

Water Aid are an international not-for-profit organisation, determined to 

make clean water, decent toilets and good hygiene normal for           

everyone, everywhere.  

 



 



 



 



 

 

Class Charter Presentations In Church 

Parents and Carers Welcome  

9.00am start 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates UNICEF Charters            

Presentation Order 

Friday 27th September,2024 6G 

Friday 4thOctober,2024 6S 

Friday 11thOctobe,2024 5S 

Friday 18th October,2024 5G 

Friday 8th November,2024 4G 

Friday 15th November,2024 4S 

Friday 22nd November,2024 3G 

Friday 29th November,2024 3S 

Friday 6th December,2024 2G 

Friday 13th December,2024 2S 

Friday 10th January,2025 1G 

Friday 17th January,2025 1S 

Friday 24th January,2025 Reception & Nursery 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Autumn Term Parental  

Consultations 

 

Tuesday 22nd October   

4.00pm-7.30pm  

 

Wednesday 23rd October  

4.00pm-7.30pm  

 

*Please respond to the Email which will 

be sent to your child’s Primary Contact 

we have on file on Friday 27th  

September 2024. 

 



 

Sports/Music Clubs 

Bookings can only be made via the Schoolcomms 

App.  

Football Clubs: Collection 4.30pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Clubs After-School Collection 4.30pm  

 

 

 

Monday Years 1 and 2 (Walsall FC) 

 

Tuesday Year 5 (Walsall FC) * 

Wednesday Year 4 (Walsall FC) 

Thursday  Year 3 (Walsall FC) 

Friday  Year 6 (Mixed- Walsall FC) 

Year 3-6 (Miss D Rochelle)  

Wednesday  Advanced Violins (*Selected Lunchtime) 

Advanced Recorders (Selected) After-

School  

Miss C. Stevens  

Thursday  Choir (Years 3-6) Miss R Tucker  

Friday  Beginners Violin (*Selected Lunchtime) 

Beginners Recorders (After-School)  

Miss C. Stevens  



 



 

Term Dates  
  

2024/25 academic year 

Autumn term 2024 
 
Term starts: Monday 2 September 2024 

Half term holiday: Monday 28 October 2024 to Friday 1 Novem-
ber 2024 

Term ends: Friday 20 December 2024 

Spring term 2025 
Term starts: Monday 6 January 2025 

Half term holiday: Monday 17 February 2025 to Friday 21 Febru-
ary 2025 

Term ends: Friday 11 April 2025 

Summer term 2025 
Term starts: Monday 28 April 2025 

Half term holiday: Monday 26 May 2025 to Friday 30 May 2025 

Term ends: Monday 21 July 2025 

INSET Days / Non– Pupil Days  

Half term holiday: Monday 26 May 2025 to Friday 30 May 2025 

Term ends: Monday 21 July 2025 

INSET  1– Monday 2 September 2024  

INSET 2– Wednesday 25th September  2024 

INSET 3– Wednesday 29th January 2025 

INSET 4– Wednesday 25th June 2025  

INSET 5– Monday 21 July 2025  

 



 

 

Safeguarding at St Giles’ CE Primary School  

2023/24  

If you have any Safeguarding Concerns please contact 

Mr Dow on: 

07932 708724  

ldow@st-giles.walsall.sch.uk  


